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Message from Lauren Noble ’11, Founder  

Since our founding in the winter of 2010, the Buckley Program has grown 
immensely. Today, we are close to passing the $200,000 mark in funds raised, 
thanks to both supportive foundations and individuals. We have developed roots 
on campus, becoming an integral part of its academic geography. And we are 
poised to continue growing and making an impact at Yale. I hope you take the 
time to read this newsletter and learn more about what we are doing in New 
Haven. 

I am deeply grateful to those who have shown their trust in this Program and its 
leadership. We started with an ambitious goal — to provide true intellectual 
diversity at Yale — and many joined us in making that goal a reality. I want to 
thank all of our donors for their generosity. As we look into the future, I hope to 
continue reporting more blue skies and smooth sailing.  

 

Message from Nathaniel Zelinsky ’13, Student President 

On behalf of the Buckley Program, I am happy to report a successful end to the 
2011-2012 academic year — and what a year it has been. We started at a 
clipped pace and never looked back. Beginning in September, the Program 
brought 19 guest speakers to Yale’s campus, averaging almost one a week in the 
spring semester. Lecturers included Harvard Professor Harvey Mansfield, 
Ambassador L. Paul Bremer ’63, and The Wall Street Journal’s Steve Moore.  

Our November gala-conference on the 60th anniversary of God and Man at Yale 
saw close to 200 guests come to New Haven for an afternoon of panel 
discussions and an evening of tributes by members of the Buckley family and Dr. 
Henry Kissinger.  

In February, we sent 20 students on a subsidized educational trip to the 
Conservative Political Action Conference in DC, where they spent three days 
observing the conference activities. That same month, we launched our new 
debate series, in partnership with the Rosenkranz Family Foundation. The first 
two debates explored the Supreme Court’s interpretation of the 2nd Amendment 
and the role of American foreign policy. For their support of this activity, we would 

The Future of Free Speech: 
Threats in Higher Education and Beyond

NEW HAVEN, CT 
Friday, November 6, 2015

RSVP requested by October 16th 

Please join us for panel discussions and a dinner reception.

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
AFTERNOON

 The History of Free Speech at Yale
Professor Charles Hill, Dr. Geoffrey Kabaservice, Professor Jytte Klausen

The State of Free Expression and 
Intellectual Diversity in Higher Education

Moderated by Professor Noël Valis
Threats to Free Speech Beyond the Academy

EVENING

U.S. Senator Ben Sasse 

th

Questions?

THE WILLIAM F. BUCKLEY, JR.
PROGRAM AT YALE

INVITES YOU TO OUR FIFTH ANNUAL 
CONFERENCE AND GALA EVENT EXAMINING


